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 Headteacher: Mrs Rachael Stevenson
Radburn Way    Letchworth Garden City    Herts    SG6 2JZ

(Phone: 01462 621800 / Fax: 01462 621802 /  email: head@gca.herts.sch.uk)

9th October 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,
As you know, at Garden City Academy we are passionate about ensuring your children gain the best possible education that they can get.  However, in the current climate of school cuts and austerity it is not always possible to provide the children with the resources we would like to.
We have set up an Amazon wish list with some items that we would like the children to have. Over the coming months, we will be expanding this list to include other topic based items. If you would like to, please go onto the Amazon wish list and purchase one of these items for the school. Please copy and paste the link below into your search browser:
http://amzn.eu/h3biIda
Alternatively, if you find the items cheaper elsewhere or wish to donate good condition second hand items of a similar nature the school would be very grateful.

Your generosity in this matter is very much appreciated.
Yours Sincerely

Rachel Moss
Deputy Headteacher
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